Request School Board Approval for Selling outdated Uniforms

The athletic department has a number of uniforms that are outdated and old and we do not wear them
anymore. They create a storage problem, and they eventually dry rot. We would like to have the
authority to have a yard sale to liguidate these uniforms and or trash them if there is no interest.
Proceeds would go into our existing uniform account for future uniforms.

Jon Jones
Athletic Director
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